. SALFORD TOWNSHIP PARK BOARD

Meeting Minutes — November 27, 2018
(incl. December 25 & January 29 dates)

A meeting of the Salford Township Park Board was held on Tuesday, November 27th, at the Salford
Township Municipal Building in Tylersport. Present were Chairman Frank Jarrett, Warren Taylor, Charies
Boyd, Fred Moyer and myself, Tim Clemmer.

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 PM by Chairman Frank Jarrett.

The minutes from the previous meeting were distributed. Motion was made and seconded to approve
the minutes; motion carried unanimously.

Business:

+ Tylersport Community Park: Frank noted that he had started the assembly of the picnic tabies,
and will contact us with a date o get together and continue the project.

Fred presented some photos and research he did on “pickle ball” courts, as installed at neighboring
parks in Franconia and Hatfield. There seems to be a fair bit of interest in these game courts in the
area, as they're becoming more popular with local audiences?

Warren suggested we look into adding half-court baskets along the side of the existing basketball
court as done at the Branchwood Park, as opposed to considering an additional full court.

- 2019 Committee Officers: We agreed to continue this year’s officer assignments into the
upcoming 2019 term; namely, Frank Jarrett will continue in the Chairman’s role, and Tim Clemmer
will continue serving in the Secretary position.

» Next Meeting: We agreed to cancel the December 25 meeting, due to the conflict with the
Christmas holiday, thereby pushing the next meeting to Tuesday, January 29, 2019.

NOTE: The Januaty 29 meeting was subsequently cancelled at the last minute due to a winter snow
storm with travel advisories issued that evening...

There being no further business on the agenda, the meeting was adjourned at 8:15 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

E. Timothy Clemmer
Recording Secretary




